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Term 2 Newsletter
Welcome back to a busy term as we count down to Christmas!
Timetable
Tuesday – Drama with Mrs McGillivary
Wednesday – Library every second week from 26th October (26/10, 09/11, 23/11, 07/12, 21/12)
Thursday – P.E. with Mrs Michie and Music with Mrs Minto

Homework/reading
Homework will be issued each week on a Thursday to be completed and returned by the following Wednesday.  Activities will cover a variety of curricular areas and reinforce learning that is taking place in class. Can all homework tasks please be signed by an adult.  I also welcome any comments you would like to make.
Each child has a home school book which shows what they are to read at home. We will be using our reading books for activities on a daily basis so please ensure your child takes their book to school every day.

Topic	[image: Image result for clip art toys]
This term we will be using the theme of toys to help us investigate how forces work.  We will also have a role play area set up as a toy shop so the children can practise buying and selling toys.
CfE experience: By investigating forces on toys and other objects, I can predict the effect on the shape or motion of objects. 

Numeracy	[image: Image result for clip art numbers]
This term we will be working on recognising and using money and will transfer our addition and subtraction skills to using money.
CfE experience: I can use money to pay for items and can work out how much change I should receive.
Literacy		[image: Image result for clip art books]
We are continuing to follow the Active Literacy phonics programme. It is important for the children to have plenty of practice with their sounds so that they can recognise them when reading and use them in writing.
We will also be looking at alphabetical order and using dictionaries.
CfE Experience: I am learning to select and use strategies and resources before I read and as I read, to help make the meaning of texts clear.
Health and Wellbeing  [image: Image result for clip art p.e.]
P.E. will be with Mrs Michie on a Thursday working with P2/3, we will be focussing on ball skills. Please have P.E. kit in class all week as we may have other activities.
This term we will be exploring the idea of growth mindset – children can grow their abilities through being encouraged to try hard and practice and to think positively. If they find something is hard that is a good thing because they are exercising their brains. If your child is struggling with a piece of homework remember, “yes I can” and “grow your brain”!
CfE experience: I am developing skills and techniques and improving my level of performance and fitness.
Things to remember
Please continue to ensure your child has a water bottle, a pencil and eraser. An apron or old t-shirt will protect school uniforms during art activities.

Date for your diary
Thursday 3rd November 9:15 	- Class café
Monday/Tuesday 14th/15th November – In Service days
Saturday 19th November – School Christmas Fair
Thursday 8th December – Nativity
Wednesday 21st December – last day of term

If you have anything you wish to discuss or any information you want to share please feel free to contact me either by note, in the playground or through the school office.
Thank you for your support
Mrs Morag Cooper
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